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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 2:58 PM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: RE: State Street Improvements

 
 

From: D F <XXXXXXXX >  
Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 8:08 PM 
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <XXXXXXXXXXX > 
Subject: State Street Improvements 
 

Good evening,  
 
The traffic lights on State St between E. Williams and E. Liberty need to be properly adjusted to accommodate both 
pedestrians and traffic. Northbound State St traffic is backing up to S. University St. because the lights are not staying 
green long enough to handle the volume of pedestrians crossing while a vehicles wait to turn left onto E. 
Williams/blocking the flow of traffic (because the right "go around" lane has been removed with the most recent so-
called improvements.  
 
Thank you,  
 
XXXXXXXXX /Annoyed Driver  


